
 

 

Ref No: Genl-11/02.01.22 

NOTICE 
 
This is to inform all concerned that the College shall remain closed upto 

Saturday, January 15, 2022, due to the current situation of COVID-19 

Pandemic as per Order of the Chief Secretary, Govt. of West Bengal vide Memo 

no. 753/XVI-ISS/2M-22/2020 Dt. 02/01/2022. 

However, academic activities will be held online only as per guidelines. Office 

work will be continuing as per the Order. 
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02.01.2022                                                                (Swami Vidyamritananda) 

                                                                                             Vice-Principal                                                                     

            
  


